
 
 
                  

      Webster Avenue Reconstruction Project 
           Roadway Reconstruction to Begin Week of 4/15 
 

        
Dear Neighbor, 
 
In association with the Webster Avenue Reconstruction Project, the City’s Contractor, Newport 
Construction., will begin to reconstruct the roadway on Webster Avenue (between Lincoln St. 
and Hampshire St.) during the week of April 15th (work will not start on the 15th, due to the 
holiday). This work is anticipated to last for approximately two weeks, weather permitting. 
 
To ensure that the roadway conditions will be favorable for many years to come, crews will engage in 
full-depth reconstruction. At the end of each day, the contractor will clean the work site to allow for 
motorists to utilize the roadway. We kindly ask that motorists drive through the construction zone 
slowly outside of general working hours.  
 
Work will begin on Webster Avenue from Lincoln St toward Hampshire St. The contractor plans 
to complete 1-2 blocks of full-depth excavation, then perform base paving in that area before moving 
on to the next 1-2 block section.  This pattern will continue down Webster Avene to Hampshire St. 
Detours will be in place during work hours.  Please look for Detour signs, Road Closed signs, 
and No Parking signs as they will be changing frequently during the work. 
 
What to Expect During Construction: 

• General work hours 7am-4pm, Monday through Friday. 
• Please check posted No Parking signs. 
• During this work, the roadway will be lower, making the curbs higher for parked cars.  Please 

use caution when opening car doors as to not damage them on the curbs. 
• Access to properties will be maintained, when possible. 
• Access will be maintained for City services and emergency vehicles. 

 
Final roadway paving will occur at the end of the Webster Avenue project and will be announced via 
an additional notice in the coming months. 
 
For Information and Assistance During Construction: 
Questions regarding this project?  Contact Kristin Kelleher, Community Relations Manager, at 
617.349.4825/kkelleher@cambridgema.gov or Melissa Miguel, Supervising Engineer, at 617-349-
9351/ mmiguel@cambridgema.gov. For more information about the project, visit 
https://www.cambridgema.gov/Departments/publicworks/cityprojects/2019/websteravenue. If you 
have any special needs or disabilities, please contact us to arrange for special accommodation that 
may be necessary. Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding during this 
construction.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karim-Ben Saunders 
Project Administrator for Community Relations   
Department of Public Works 
617-349-4870 / ksaunders@cambridgema.gov 
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